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Priority 1: Student Success

• Welcome back all students in grade 6-12th grade.  It was exciting having so many new students on Tuesday and 
then all of our students joining us on Wednesday. Thank you to our student council students that volunteered to 
help on orientation day. 

• Thank you to student council for their help welcoming students on Friday and introducing our new staff. 

Priority 2: Effective Staffing 

• Thank you to staff development for bringing in Victor Vieth and Mark Onuscheck for us for welcome back 
trainings for staff.  

Priority 3 - Finance

• NA

Priority 4 – Facilities

• Thank you to maintenance and coaches for helping keep our building as cool as possible to get in our volleyball 
games during the August heatwave.  It was hot but we maintained low enough temperatures to get our games 
in. 

Priority 5 – Community Engagement

• Thank you to Victor Vieth for speaking for a small audience of community members during welcome back week. 

Upcoming Events:

September 21 – No School for Students

September 25-29 - Homecoming Week


